
 

Newbury Recreation Committee 

Minutes: December 4th, 2018 

Newbury Town Hall 

12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA 01922 

APPROVED 
I. Meeting Called: 6:04pm 

Motion By Mike seconded by Celine.  Motion Passed. 

 

II. Members Present:   Celine Muldowney, David Broll, Mike Volpone, Moriah Lucy, David 

Dempsey and Mark Sandt. Alicia Greco 

Not present. Council on Aging designee, Open Space Committee designee and high school 

representative. 

 

Guests: Jim Shorey (Triton Youth Lacrosse and Newbury resident). 

 

III. Misc. Paperwork: Motion to approve amended minutes from June 21st, 2018 meeting 

by Mark., Seconded by Mike., Motion approved. 

 

IV. Correspondences:  None 

  

V. Bill Schedule: Invoices from Mello (trash),  Defillipio (irrigation)  as well as new 

invoices from Townsend Oil (propane) and Burkett Electric ( alarm services) 

 

VI. Old Business: Committee updated documentation for Capital Planning Committee 

VII. New Business  

• Scheduling software – No action 
• Bubble Soccer – Mark proposed a “Volunteer Recognition Day which the BubbleBalls could 

be integrated into.  Details at a later date. 
• Signage – Mark informed the Committee that James will install signs as time and weather 

permits 
• Septic – Alicia  texted Town manager for septic size. 
• GPS requests- were address at prior meeting. 
• Jim Shorey, a Newbury resident inqueried about summer use for “Captains Practice” for the girls.   



• Spending plan- The Town Administer asked that The Recreation Committee complete 
budgetary forms.  Mark suggested that the Committee reviews previous documents from the 
Spending Plan documents 

• NRC Meeting calendar – Mike will sent out survey to determine ideal meeting day.  Tentative 
day is first Tuesday of the month.  

• Skating at the Library – Too late to initiate. 
• Ultimate Disc reserving weekends in April or May (2 hr blocks)- Mark looked to finalize dates 

for the Recreation Committee to host, on three consecutive weekends an Ultimate Disc 
event.  The Committee will coordinate with the Boston Ultimate Disc Association ( BUDA) for 
outreach and PR.  Would require two fields for two hours. Looking at the last Sunday in April 
and the first two in May. 

• Jim Shorey, a Newbury resident inquired about summer use for “Captains Practice” for the girls.  
The Committee will consider the request. 

Next Meeting Scheduled for January 8th, 2019 Newbury Town Hall, 12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA. at 6:00pm 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:34pm. (Motioned by Mark., Seconded by Mike.; Motion Approved). 

 


